
CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF BLOOMFIELD 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF PRE-PROCESSING ABSENT VOTER BALLOT ENVELOPES  
ON MONDAY, NOVEMBER 2, 2020 

10:00 A.M. – 8:00 P.M. 

Department of Public Works, Dave Payne Building 

Lower Level Training Rooms 

4200 Telegraph Road, Bloomfield Township, MI 48302 

Challengers are allowed in pre-processing locations in the same manner as absent voter counting boards. 

Per Section 765(6) of the Election Law, as amended by S.B. 757 of 2020(signed into law in October 2020), for the 
November 2020 Election only, cities or townships with a population of at least 25,000 may pre-process absent 

voter ballot envelopes on the Monday before Election Day. 

Jan Roncelli, Bloomfield Township Clerk 
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